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Dear Dallas ISD Families:  
 
In today’s world, we all have a duty to protect students, parents, team members and the districts’ 
private information online. Dallas ISD takes this responsibility seriously and will continue the necessary 
measures to ensure confidential information remains secure.  
  
Federal and state officials recently determined the video-sharing platform TikTok poses a serious 
security risk. To better protect against cybersecurity concerns, the district is removing access to TikTok 
from all devices and networks effective today.  
  
This means TikTok will not be accessible on any device when connected to the district’s Wi-Fi. Though 
TikTok can still be used from private devices and networks outside of Dallas ISD, the app should not be 
opened when on district devices. 
  
Experts believe the cybersecurity risk stems from the belief that TikTok’s parent company tracks data 
from users—including when, where and how a person uses the internet—that could be used to share 
sensitive information and ultimately harm our IT infrastructure. 
  
In this ever-changing digital age, we know videos can provide a level of creativity for students to 
engage in learning. To support innovative instruction, other video-




